
 

 

 

TIMELY NOTIFICATION BULLETIN 

Possible Threat to the Community 

"Your Right to Know" 

October 12, 2012 

 

In compliance with the "Timely Notice" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus 

Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998, Campus Security is giving notice of an act 

of a suspicious circumstance in the area of Fort Street Mall 

 

REPORTED OFFENSE: A recent incident involved Hawaii Pacific University students in the 

downtown area near Fort Street Mall.  Two students returning to their residence on a recent evening 

from Pauahi Street reported missing property and possible physical assault.  This bulletin is issued to 

remind students, faculty and staff to be cognizant of your surroundings, and if anything suspicious is 

suspected, please report to HPU security or the Honolulu Police Department.   

   

Please pass this information on to others in the HPU community as an educational effort.  In case of 

an emergency, contact 911. HPU Downtown Security may be reached at (808)753-7304 and HPU 

Windward Security is staffed 24 hours at (808) 236-3515.  You may also contact HPU Security or 

HPD in person by approaching them on Fort Street Mall.   

 


